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14th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 

Parent Consultations November 2020 
The children are now settled into the school routines and we have been working 
closely with each child to support their learning and identify gaps. The staff are all 
pleased with how our pupils have returned ready to learn and are trying hard to be 
the best they can be. Before half term you will receive your child’s individual targets 
which supports their next steps, in the usual parents evening report form. 
 
Due to the extra restrictions placed on us all, we cannot invite you in for a face to 
face appointment with your child’s teacher. However we will be hosting our 
consultation evening with you via phone conversations. These will take place 
between 3.30- 6pm on the dates below. If you would like to have a phone 
conversation with your child’s class teacher then please call the school office on 
01604 403511 to book a slot.  
 
Tuesday 20th October 
Reception St Brigid’s Class with Mrs Lucy and Mrs Hamilton 
Year 4       St Faustina’s Class with Miss Marum 
 
Monday 2nd November 
Year 1 / 2 St. David’s Class with Miss Brown 
Year 6      St John Paul II’s Class with Miss Williams 
Year 3      St Teresa of Calcutta’s Class with Miss Harrison 
 
Tuesday 3rd November  
Year 6      St Oscar Romero’s Class with Miss Ulyatt 
Year 5      St Catherine of Siena with Miss Iqbal 
Year 1      St Patrick’s Class with Miss Williams 
 
Wednesday 4th November 
Year 2       St Andrew’s Class with Miss Jackson 
Year 3       St Bernadette’s Class – Miss Finch 
Year 5       St Cecilia’s Class with Miss Sundaralingam 
 
Please note, the phone calls will last for 5 minutes. If further time is required 
the teacher will arrange a follow up call.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs K Yuen 
Executive Head teacher 
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